Il

71. Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

o

end Januwary, 1929,

Venr B4r,

‘ I am in receipt of your memorandum of the
17th ultime respecting the survey of the screwshafte
of the motorship "DUVALLa", the contents 9f which ave
noted, and I have to say that, in the etz«mtmm.
the Committee, who had the case before them at their
iceting to-day, have deferred m&ﬁtrﬂi@u of the
- ame ur % Present, pending the mﬂgﬂ’# of a fmhw
awﬁmw on rm you in the m&w*




